
 

European Board of Transplantation Medicine 

Dear Colleagues, 

The COVID-19 pandemic still impacts all fields of medicine, including organ 

transplantation. Rapid adaptation by the transplant community was needed in order 

to continue the transplant activity, transplant-related research and education. 

The uncertain COVID-19 situation in Europe forced us to cancel the face to 

face exam on ESOT this year. The oral online exam will be MAINTAINED. 

Exam candidates will receive further and detailed information in a sufficient time prior 

to the exam. 

The candidate must have a minimum of 2 years of training in transplantation 

medicine.  

The application for the EBTM exam started on March 15, 2021.  

Due to pandemic the deadline for application will be prolonged up to July 15, 

2021. 

The application should be sent to: 

Susanne Beckebaum, Chair of the European Board of Transplantation 
Medicine (EBTM) - susanne.beckebaum@googlemail.com  

For more information regarding eligibility criteria, application and examination 
process please visit:  

https://uemssurg.org/divisions/transplantation/transplant-medicine/ebsq-examination  

or contact:  

Susanne Beckebaum, Chair of the European Board of Transplantation Medicine 
(EBTM) - susanne.beckebaum@googlemail.com  

Speranta Iacob, Senior Secretary of the European Board of Transplantation 
Medicine (EBTM) - msiacob@gmail.com 


